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Tulalip Police Department Issues Public Safety Warning on Potentially Contaminated Narcotics 

 

Tulalip, WA – The Tulalip Police Department is issuing an urgent public safety warning following a 

series of suspected drug overdoses in the region. Chief Shawn Ledford has confirmed that there may be 

a dangerous batch of narcotics circulating in the area, possibly cocaine laced with an unknown 

substance. 

 

In the past 24 hours, there have been five reported overdoses in Marysville near the 4th St Park and Ride. 

Chief Ledford urges the community to exercise extreme caution and avoid using any illicit substances. 

"The safety and well-being of our community members is our top priority," said Chief Ledford. 

 

Community members are encouraged to report any suspicious activity or information related to this 

matter to the Tulalip Police Department immediately. For more information or to report any concerns, 

please contact the Tulalip Police Department at (360) 716-4608. 

 


